
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

December 7, 2022 
 
 

City of Port St. Lucie  
Attn: Michelle Fentress 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fentress: 
 
Per your request, please accept this letter as authorization from Charlotte County for the City of 
Port St. Lucie to “piggyback” Bid #22-547, Stormwater Collection System Rehabilitation- Annual 
Contract. It is understood that City of Port St. Lucie will establish its own contract with the 
successful quoter(s), place its own orders, be invoiced from them, and make its own payments to 
the successful quoter in accordance with the terms of the contract established between the City 
of Port St. Lucie and the successful quoter.  It is also hereby mutually understood and agreed that 
Charlotte County is not a legally bound party to any contractual agreement made between a 
successful quoter and any local entity other than Charlotte County Board of County 
Commissioners. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Charlotte County Purchasing Division 
at 941-743-1527. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cheri J. Alexander, C.P.M., CPPB 
Acting Senior Division Manager – Purchasing  
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